




TLC Members – 

As most of you know the Uher’s will be leaving us as Matt has accepted a job at Northeast High School in Lincoln and I would like to congratulate Matt on his new position. Unfortunately, Jenn who serves as our church secretary and financial secretary thinks she wants to go with him. So, our church will be looking for a new secretary and financial secretary. Jenn will plan to be here until 7/31/20 to help with training for the positions starting on 8/1/20. Anyone that is interested contact me at 402-683-4630 or 402-230-0749. 

Thanks. 
Tim Garrison
TLC Council Chairman

